
 

Electronic Verification of Immigration Status on HealthCare.gov 
  
Can consumers who have eligible immigration status verify their status using only 
an alien number or I-94 number on HealthCare.gov? 
  
Yes. Consumers who have an eligible immigration status can verify their status 
using only an alien number or an I-94 number, instead of providing multiple 
document numbers. To do so, the consumer should select “Other documents or 
status types” from the document-type drop-down list in the immigration status 
section of the application on HealthCare.gov. Then, the consumer should check the 
“Other” box. A field will appear asking the consumer to provide a description of 
the type of document they have that supports their status and to select whether they 
have an alien number or an I-94 number. The consumer should then enter this 
number into the document number field that will appear. Please note that if a 
consumer has immediate access to all of the document numbers that are listed on 
HealthCare.gov for their document type (for example, alien number and card 
number), we recommend that they select that specific document in the drop-down 
list and enter both numbers. 
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